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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 C S - Advanced Web Application Development     B.K. Weusijana 
 V T - Freshman Forum        S. Gregory & L. Eshman 
 V T - Service Learning & Leadership for Veterinary Nurses   S. St. Onge-Cole 
 V T - Senior Forum        S. St. Onge-Cole 
 V T - Career Exploration for Veterinary Nurses     S. St. Onge-Cole 
 V T - Advanced Small Animal Nursing      S. St. Onge-Cole 
 V T - Surgical Assisting for the Veterinary Nurse     S. St. Onge-Cole 
 
v GE Subcommittee Membership: We are renewing our call for volunteers to serve on GE subcommittees! 

The subcommittees for Areas IV and VII have the most urgent need, but volunteers are needed for all of 
the subcommittees. Even if you don’t teach in a specific GE area, you can still serve on the subcommittee 
for that area. If you're interested or would like further information, please don’t hesitate to contact your CCC 
Reps, Eric, or Mary. We'd love to have you! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Thursday, November 27th: Deadline to submit courses to Evan for CSU GE and/or IGETC for 2020-21 
 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


